
Kaiser Elementary Community Meeting 

Tuesday, May 15, 2012 

NOTES 

 

Upcoming Board Meetings- 

 May 23rd- Facility Master Plan 

 June 13th- Bond Measure  

 May 30th- All City Safety Patrol @ Scottish Rites Center 

What we’d like to see in September- 

 Definition of what “Quality” means 

 Clarity regarding parameters for deciding relocation or on-site expansion 

 Fire Hydrants- Clarification on requirements & options 

 Back Entrance Options to site in order to talk w/ CalTrans 

 More details regarding timelines (Summer meetings, construction, and discussion of 
programmatic options/expansion) 

 Invitation & training regarding The Bond Measure 

 Clearer comparative costs between on & off-site expansion 

 Fleshed out program details (Loading, program offerings, schematics/plans, OUSD’s 
commitments to Busing & Transportation) 

 What happens to Kaiser site if the school relocates 

 Encourage recreational neighborhood use of school site. 

Questions- 

* Most questions received a reply during the course of the meeting.  All questions will be revisited in 
the smaller working group meetings. 

 Funding of expansion- If Bond pass/fail and we do not make the priority list, what happens? 

 Class Size- What is the max vs. minimum number of students? 

 Health & Safety-Where is ADA issues in these places? 

 Expansion-What about traffic? 

 Will traffic control be provided during before/after-school program hours? 

 Enrollment Increase- How will we know that type of facilities and the programmatic needs of 
students? 

 What will the total approximate cost be? 

 Will there be more school closures? 

 How can we make the case to leave the school as is? 



 What is clear? What have we ruled out? (K-8?, etc?) 

 Diversity- How do we bring awareness to everyone? 

 How do we continue to expand the diversity of multi- racial LGBT, families with disabilities      
(which is a huge part of quality at Kaiser) 

 How will we include more 3rd grade African American males to our program? 

 How did we go from closure to expansion? What kind of expansion would make it worth it? How 
will expansion affect the program? 

 If bond measure doesn’t pass, is there an option to leave the school as is, or do we have to 
relocate as the cheaper option? 

 How do we select 100 new students? 

 Is it more cost effective to take more students in than 100 students? 

 

 


